
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 1st March, we will be celebrating International Mother Language Day in 

school. This day will be a chance to celebrate and learn more about the diverse range 

of languages that the children may speak with family at home or in the community. 

 

To help us celebrate the event, we would love to get some parents involved. This could 

either be coming in to talk to a class or a small group about a language you speak or 

teaching the children a few simple greetings or phrases. 

 

If you would like to come in on the day and share your language, could you please 

complete the slip below and return it to school by Thursday 29th February. Alternatively, 

please speak with your child’s teacher in the morning or afternoon. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into school. 

 

Mr Stewart 

Principal 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I would like to come into school on Friday 1st March to talk about a language that I 

speak. 

 

Parent’s name ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Class ……………………….. 


